
                                                      

 

Jacksdale Primary and Nursery School 

Main Road, Jacksdale, Nottinghamshire  NG16 5JU 
Tel: 01773 783930 

e-mail: office@jacksdale.notts.sch.uk 

www.jacksdaleprimary.co.uk 
 
 

4th March 2025 

2025 SATs parents meeting 

Dear parent/carer, 

The children will be taking their End of Key Stage 2 SATs week commencing Monday the 12th of May. In 

preparation for this, we will be holding a meeting for parents at 3:45pm on Thursday the 3rd of April.  

The aim of the meeting is to give parents and carers information about the upcoming assessments, and to 

take any questions you may have. We will look at the structure of SATs week, detailing which papers the 

children will be taking. We will also focus on the types of questions the children will be presented with, 

how school is preparing the children and how they can be supported at home. 

This meeting is specifically for adults, but children can attend if they wish (they will have heard everything I 

am going to say!) 

If you are able to attend the meeting, please complete the reply slip below and return to school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

L. Barber     

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I will be attending the SATs parents meeting on Thursday the 3rd of April at 3:45pm. 

 

Parent/carer’s signature……………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/carer of…………………………………………………………………………… 
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